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Prestbury
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26 June 2021

The Licensing Section
Cheshire East Council
Municipal Buildings
Earle Street

Crewe

Cw1 2B

To whom it may concern
Re: Hilitop Country House Application for Change in Licensing

It has come to my attention that a planning application for Hilltop Country House, Flash Lane, Prestbury,
SK10 4ED has been submitted to alter the licensing to include the following;

e Provision of live music (indoors and outdoors) Wednesday to Sunday 12:00 - 00:00 each day
e Provision of recorded music (indoors only) and supply of alcohol {consumption on the premises
only) Monday to Sunday 12:00 - 00:00 each day

| am writing to lodge my objection to this request on the basis that | am a local resident and the new
licence will adversely affect my enjoyment of the quiet, peaceful environment of our small community
and has the potential to also disturb sleep during working days which is unacceptable.

We purchased our house in part due to the setting and the serene surroundings, had we have wanted a
more lively / noisy neighbourhood we would not have moved to a rural setting.

| would appreciate your consideration of my objection and am happy to answer any further questions
you may have if necessary.

Yours sincerely




